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PROVIDER DIRECTORY 

 
ABOUT THE DIRECTORY 

The Provider Relations Department publishes a Provider Directory based on the contracts and 
special instructions received from the provider. Please notify the Partnership HealthPlan of 
California Provider Relations Department of any changes in the information listed in the 
Provider Directory. 

If you find an error in your listing or if you believe another provider’s listing is incorrect, please 
call the Provider Relations Department. 

To the best of our knowledge, providers listed in the directory are accepting PHC members. 
Some, however, may have full practices from time to time. Providers resign or new providers 
may be added. PHC updates the Provider Directory with new information as received. When in 
doubt, please call the specialist before making a referral. If you have questions, call the PHC 
Provider Relations Department at: 

 

Partnership HealthPlan of California 

Provider Relations Department   

(707) 863-4100 

8:00 am through 5:00 pm 

Monday through Friday 
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